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For Immediate Release

Contact: 
Nikita C. Flynn       

Public Affairs

 

Santa Ana College


                        Ph: 714-564-6475
“Solo Para Hombres” Conference IV Focuses on Personal and Educational Excellence for Chicano/Latino Men

What:
“Solo Para Hombres IV” is a free conference offering Chicano/Latino men a forum to explore issues that impact their lives and provide resources to help them attain a better life.  This year’s theme is ¡No Se Puede!  ¡Chale, Si Se Puede!  

The workshops will be bilingual (English and Spanish) and will provide a forum for discussion and arriving at a plan of action for achieving personal and educational goals.   The conference is offered to nurture Chicano/Latinos' success in education and in their personal lives.  Information tables with educational and community services will be available. 

WHEN:
Saturday, November 15, 2008 



10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. (free lunch)
WHERE:
Santa Ana College



Dunlap Hall, Bristol and 17th, Santa Ana

Free parking in student lots

WHO:
Conference co-sponsors are Santa Ana College and Chican@s Unidos.


The conference is open to all men—fathers and their sons, students and non-students, high school age and older.  Chicano/Latino fathers are encouraged to attend to become better informed about educational and community opportunities for their children.  Chicano/Latino youth are encouraged to attend to find support and information for living productive lives and avoiding the downward spiral of self-destruction.  Agencies, programs and educational institutions are encouraged to refer participants.   The organizing committee is seeking volunteers to assist with the logistics.   



HOW:
Participation in this bilingual conference is free.  For more information, call Albert Martinez at (714) 933-0189 or email Empowerment@chicanosunidos.com.  To arrange for a free display table for community organizations, contact Yvonne Elizondo at (714) 532-6660 or ye1045@yahoo.com. 
# # #

About Santa Ana College and the Rancho Santiago Community College District


The mission of the Rancho Santiago Community College District (RSCCD) is to respond to the educational needs of an ever-changing community and to provide programs and services that reflect academic excellence. Santa Ana College and Santiago Canyon College are public community colleges of RSCCD, which serve the residents of Anaheim Hills, East Garden Grove, Irvine, Orange, Santa Ana, Tustin and Villa Park. Both colleges provide education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, customized training for business and industry, and programs to train nurses, firefighters and law enforcement personnel. 
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